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Our Ref:  27.03.2024  No 1-9/2024/0391 

Dear Mr Gora, 

 

The Consumer Protection and Technical Regulatory Authority (Estonian NSA) thanks you for the 

letter you sent and the introduction of the „Railway ABC Campaign“ program. It was very 

interesting to see your educational and illustrative materials that you have created to raise 

awareness about railway safety in Poland. 

 

In Estonia we have a similar railway safety program in use. Our program is coordinated by a non-

profit  organization Operation Lifesaver Estonia (OLE) - website: https://ole.ee/en/. The Consumer 

Protection and Technical Regulatory Authority is a partner of OLE in promoting railway safety in 

Estonia. 

We wish you success in the field of railway safety in Poland, and please do not hesitate to contact 

with Operation Lifesaver Estonia (contact person Mr. Tamo Vahemets, e-mail: ole@ole.ee).  

There is certainly a potential for cooperation, as we all share a common goal: to raise awareness 

of railway safety. 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Kristi Talving 

Director General 

 

 

Kadi Zavadskis 

Kadi.Zavadskis@ttja.ee 
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